
What a great way to kick off the new season! We had
the biggest turnout since before the pandemic.
Jamestown Y brought eight swimmers who traveled five
hours roundtrip. We salute you! 
It was exciting getting back on the blocks at the
Sewickley meet. Thanks again to Bill White and Carol
Ide for running a very efficient meet.

A big shout out to all of our FIRST TIME swimmers!  
Micah Bender, Mark Brazaitis, Merri Clark, Jeff Furis,
Tammie McEhinney, Josh Pinaroc, Lew Ruffing, 
Jo Nell Strough, and Barry Wolbert.

October’s meets are B schedule meets and include Oil
City YMCA and Edinboro University (reverse order
meet). 
Please be sure to get your entries in on time! Your
team reps are volunteers who have busy lives; let
them know if you are not swimming so they won’t be
wondering.
***The Franklin YMCA will be hosting our Nov. 19th
meet****

If you are participating in the Marathon Swim or
Ironperson, please get your forms from the website
(http://www.amymsa.org)
so you can start tracking. There’s always great merch
for those awards!

See you in October!  Swim Happy!

THANK YOU !
THANK YOU !

For Swimming!
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